
 

 
October 28, 2021 
 
Dear Mr. Veltre, 
 
Good Sports is a national non-profit that donates brand-new sports equipment to programs in high need communities 
across the country.   
 
We are pleased to work with the Newark Board of Education.  Good Sports is providing an equipment donation to 
benefit Newark Public Schools’ high and middle schools that meet our criteria (51% or higher free and reduced lunch 
rate).  The equipment will be shipped to your attention.  You will receive 307 pairs of brand-new women’s basketball 
shoes. 
 
The total equipment donation value is $15,871.90.   
 
Please let me know if you need any other information. 
 
 
All the best, 
 
David McIsaac 
Manager, Community Partnerships 
617-934-1272 


